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From the President

Hello Members and Friends,

I would like say that it was a pleasure serving as your Presi-
dent for the last two years. I am confident that Rose will do 
an excellent job as your new President. I hope everyone is 
looking forward to our anniversary pot luck party. We have 
a couple of new things we would like to try at the party so 
we will not be having a show and tell table at this meeting  
If you would like to participate in either of the two contests 
we have planned you must become a member or renew 
your membership. Also in order to receive an anniversary 
plant you must also be a paid up member. Just a reminder 
to enter the photo contest you must have your entry in an 
8 X 10 size of a named plant you have grown. You may 
submit up to two entries. As far as the other contest you will 
receive a seedling and the first member to bloom it will win 
the contest. If you did not sign up to bring a dish at the last 
meeting you may still attend the meeting just bring either 
an appetizer, salad, main course or side dish. Desert will be 
a cake furnished by the club. I would like to ask everyone 
to please copy the renewal application in the news letter 
and have it filled out with your check when you come to the 
meeting this will help things move along smoother and save 
us some time. I am looking forward to seeing you all at the 
next meeting.

Sincerely,

Pat Payette     

The Plantation Orchid Society
An Affiliate of the American Orchid Society

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
PLANTATION ORCHID 

SOCIETY!
Join us for Our

Meet, Greet and Eat Fest
(No Show Table)



The Plantation Orchid Society

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 
MAY RIBBON WINNERS!

GREEN RIBBON WINNERS 
Miltdm    Bartley Schwartz ‘Highland’ AM/AOS         Karen Reynoldson

BLUE RIBBON WINNERS
 Blc.   Karmaneet Hong                      Phyllis Durst 
Otarra   Mini Pink                                Karen Reynoldson
B.   Jimminey Cricket                                  Linda Stewart
Paph.   Moquettianum X  chamberlaninum    Bill David  
Onc.    Speculatum                              Karen Reynoldson
Dpts.    Taiwan Diamond  X Leopard  Prince   Elaine Yost 

RED RIBBON WINNER
B.   Jimminey Cricket                                  Linda Stewart
Brassia       Rex               Bill David
P.    I Shin Sesame                                                       Jennifer Prusinowski

As a reminder, all plants brought in for the show table should be free of pests and diseases. Take some time to stake and clean 
the leaves of your plants, this allows for better presentation.  Also, please do not bring newly-purchased plants for the show table. 
The show table is an outlet for members to share the great job they have done in growing and flowering their orchids; therefore, 

please respect the unwritten rule of owning and growing an orchid for a minimum of 6 months.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY
PLANTATION ORCHID SOCIETY

 Please join us for our Anniversary Pot Luck Dinner. We will have good food prepared by our 
very own members and an anniversary cake created by our President. 

With your renewal you will also be eligible to take home your anniversary plant.
 For those of you who have already signed up, we are looking forward to tasting your dish! 
For those of you who have not signed up, PLEASE DIG OUT THOSE RECIPES and bring in 

your dish. We are looking for appetizers, salads, side dishes or main dishes. 
The desert and drinks will be supplied by the club.

 This should be a wonderful social evening to celebrate our anniversary and we hope to see 
all of you there! 



The Plantation Orchid Society

                       2011-2012
           APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP

             PLANTATION ORCHID SOCIETY

DATE:_____________________________

NEW MEMBER:_____________________ RENEWAL:___________________

NAME:_______________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________________

CITY:______________________________STATE:______________________ZIP:__________

HOME PHONE:________________________________________________________________

CELL PHONE:_________________________________________________________________

E-MAIL ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________

ARE YOU PRESENTLY AN ORCHID GROWER?___________________________________

IF YES, SKILL LEVEL:

BEGINNER:_____________________________

SKILLED HOBBYIST:____________________

PROFESSIONAL:________________________

WHAT AREAS OF ORCHID CULTURE, BREEDING, SHOWING OR COLLECTION ARE
YOU MOST INTERESTED IN LEARNING?________________________________________

WOULD YOU BE WILLING TO SERVE AS A MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF
DIRECTIORS OR A COMMITTEE PERSONNEL AT SOME POINT DURING YOUR
MEMBERSHIP WITH THE PLANTATION ORCHID SOCIETY?_______________________
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

PLANT FOR NEW MEMBER _______________
CHECK # ___________
CASH ______________
DATE:______________ NEW MEMBER: ________ RENEWAL:____________
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We want to thank 
Mark Edlund from 
Orchid Acres for 
his presentation on 
vandas. His nursery 
is located at 4159 
120th Ave S, Wel-
lington, Florida. He 
can be reached at 
561-795-9190.  

THANKS TO OUR MAY 
SPEAKER

Mark Edlund 
from Orchid Acres

HOSPITALITY
Thanks to all who brought delicious goodies to the May meeting. 

Remember, we always love the treats you bring but, 
PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO SIGN THE SHEET SO WE CAN THANK YOU IN JULY

Coffee and soda will be provided by the Society courtesy of Judy Revier. 

Animal Rescue
 Phyllis Durst is still collecting old 
towels and blankets for animals in 
rescue shelters. If you have any 

towels or blankets that you would 
like to get rid of, please bring them 
to our meeting Tues. and give them 

to Phyllis.

The Orchid Doctor is In at the AOS
Having problems growing your orchids? Bring the invalid 
plant to the AOS Visitor’s Center and talk with the “Orchid 
Doctor”. Experts are on hand Wednesdays from 10:00 am 
– 11:30 am, Saturdays, 1 – 4 pm and Sundays 1 – 4 pm.  
Telephone: 561-404-2000  E-mail : TheAOS@aos.org

Flamingo Gardens Orchid Society Lecture 
- Mounting Orchids
June 13, 2011 7:30 p.m.
Broward County Extension Education Center
3245 College Avenue
Davie, FL

CURRENT EVENTS

PHOTO CONTEST!

GREEN THUMB 
CONTEST!

Just bring an 8” X 10” photo of 
a named plant that 
YOU HAVE GROWN. 

You may submit up to two entries.

When you renew your mem-
bership you will receive an 

orchid seedling.
First member to bloom the 

seedling wins!



The Plantation Orchid Society

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS AND TELL THEM
YOU ARE FROM THE PLANTATION ORCHID SOCIETY


